
Middleton Cup Selection. 

 
We have now completed 4 ECL games and a designated trial and as part of the pre 

game it is my point to thank everyone and I will reiterate that point again.  

Everyone who has played has embraced the team spirit which I as Manager value so 

highly. We have had successes and only 1 defeat and that by a small margin. This 

means that everybody has contributed in a positive manner which I have been thrilled 

with. It has though made selection incredibly difficult. 

42 players have been used but there are only 24 places plus reserves. 

I wish I could find a spot for everyone but sadly that is not possible.  

To those who haven't made it, this is a team/squad for this match only and so continue 

to bowl well in your County and District Competitions, I will be attending as many 

matches as I can to watch. 

In naming 6 reserves in Alphabetical order I have given cover and options across the 

board, with these numbers we hope to create atmosphere and support for the players. I 

hope those that have not been selected will come along and support. We are 1 big 

group supporting each other now and for future matches. 

Along with the squad we would like to see large numbers from the Hertfordshire 

Bowlers to support their County Team and enjoy the spectacle of a 6 Rink Match. 

 

Roger Evans  

Manager     

 

 


